

Heronshaw School | Lichfield Down | Walnut Tree | Milton Keynes | MK7 7PG

□ 01908 608380 |
□ office@heronshawschool.co.uk

Dear parents/carers,

Further to our letter on 7th September 2023 regarding our new 1:1 iPad initiative and our subsequent family information evening, please find attached documentation which offers more detail about our plans moving forward. Included within are policies, procedures, and key information.

After you have read the documentation, we invite you to share with us that you have read and agree to the details set out and wish for the iPad to go home with your child. If you require further information first, you are welcome to contact the school.

To indicate that you are happy for the iPad to go home, please follow the steps below: Please ensure the reply slip is returned to your class teacher to pass along to Mrs Calder and Miss Wilson (our Futures Ambassadors) by **Tuesday 3rd October**, complete with signature.

Kindest regards,

Mrs Kirsty Outtram

littran

Head of School

